
Welcome, Visitors! 

Please take a moment to complete a digital visitor card so we 
can get to know you. Scan the QR code to the right or text 
VISIT to 720-680-0700. 

If you need help finding the bathroom, the water fountain, 
kids activity bags, doughnuts during fellowship hour, etc., 
please ask a pastor or an usher. They will be happy to help! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Giving 

Checks: Write a check to FMC and drop in the offering box. 

Online: Visit  www.fmcdenver.org/giving or scan the QR code 
to the right. Make a one-time contribution or set up a 
recurring contribution with a credit/debit card or a direct 
withdrawal from your checking account. 

Text GIVE to 720-680-0700 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Image Use Disclaimer 

First Mennonite Church Denver live-streams worship services, takes photos during worship and 

other FMC events, and publicly publishes photos and images of people attending FMC events. 

All who attend are, by default, giving FMC permission to take photographs and/or audio and 

video recordings of themselves and their child/children. They grant FMC full rights to use the 

images and audio resulting from the photography/videography, and any reproductions or 

adaptations of the images, for publicity or other purposes to help carry out FMC’s mission. This 

might include (but is not limited to) the right to use them in their printed and online publicity, 

social media, press releases, and funding applications. If you do not give permission, notify the 

church office. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

First Mennonite Church of Denver 

430 W 9th Ave, Denver CO 80204 ● 303-892-1038 

office@fmcdenver.org ● www.fmcdenver.org ● Facebook.com/FMCDenver 

Claudia Aguilar, Pastor (claudiaar@fmcdenver.org) 

Glenn Balzer, Pastor (glennb@fmcdenver.org) 

Paul Johnson, Facility Manager (paulj@fmcdenver.org) 

Marie Voth, Administrator (mariev@fmcdenver.org)  

Pastor Congregation Relations Committee (pcrc@fmcdenver.org) 

For announcements, see the FMC Weekly online at fmcdenver.org/weekly. 
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That you may know the love of Christ that surpasses knowledge,  
so that you may be filled with all the fullness of God. 
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Entering Worship 

Welcome & Announcements 

 Come, We That Love Voices Together 31 

Passing the Peace 

 Call for Children: Jesus Loves Me VT 516 

Children’s Time 

 Alleluia VT 650 

Call to Worship  

 One: No more lying, only truth. 

 All: Anger without hurting others. 

 One:  No more stealing, only hard work and sharing.  

 All: Speech that builds up others. 

 One: Putting away all bitterness and wrath and anger and wrangling and 

slander. 

 All: Being kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another. 

 One: Being imitators of God, as beloved children, 

 All: We worship you, for you have loved us from the beginning of time! 

Invocation  

Faith Reflection 

Chimes 

Scripture Exodus 16:1-16 and Matthew 14:13-21 

 There’s Enough for All VT 757 

Meditation 

 There’s Enough for All VT 757 

Chimes 

 

 

Community & Sharing 

Offering 

Prayer & Benediction 

Congregational Sharing & Pastoral Prayer 

Outdoor Worship 

 Come, Thou Fount VT 563 

 Praise, I Will Praise You, Lord VT 131 

 Will You Let Me Be Your Servant VT 778 

Closing Prayer 

Fellowship Time 

Join us in the Community Center after worship for fellowship and 

refreshments. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Leadership for this Service 

Worship Leader: Claudia Aguilar 

Meditation: Rhoda Blough 

Song Leader: Sonia Graber 

Children’s Time: Claudia Aguilar 

Cover Art: “The People’s Exodus from Egypt” by Erin Wentorf 

Sanctuary Arts: Paul Johnson and Roberta Kandel 

Audio-Visual Booth: Nikki KandeLind 

Lead Usher: Norm Dewhurst 

Thanks to all who generously shared their attention and talents to make this 

service a time of encouragement and challenge in our walk of faith. 


